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June 8, 2021


 
President and Members
City Council
City of Pittsburgh


RE: TOWNHOMES ON STRAUSS STREET	                                                                                                ENCROACHMENT


Dear President and Members of City Council:


We have a request for an encroachment permit at 10, 12, 14, 16, 18, 20, and 22 Strauss Street, in the 25th Ward, and at 24, 26, 28, and 30 Strauss Street, in the 26th Ward, 6th Council District, as shown on the attached plan.  A copy of the request is also attached. 

NORTHSIDE ASSOCIATES, is proposing to reconstruct existing wooden steps to 11 townhouses located along Strauss Street.  The existing steps were built in the right-of-way because the property line runs along the facade of the houses. The applicant is seeking approval to rebuild the existing steps and landings using more durable materials.  The steps and landings will be reconstructed in the same configuration as the existing steps, but with concrete construction in lieu of wood. These existing steps and landings, provide access up to the front entry doors, of the existing townhouses from 10 Strauss St to 30 Strauss St.  

Your favorable approval of this proposed Resolution is hereby recommended.

		

Sincerely,



					             Karina Ricks
					             Director
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